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[External Email] 

If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic; 

Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.

Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov 

To whom it may concern,

 

This public comment is in regards to the overall multi-use plan. Specifically in consideration of the Plum Creek

acquisition property off the South Side Road near Missoula, we request consideration to allow Forest Service

livestock grazing permits in that area. Much of the property has traditionally been grazed and is currently open

range for grazing (prior to public ownership). Because of the broken timber and steep terrain in these areas,

grazing as a way of wildland fire mitigation becomes even more critical and would provide some relief in areas

that are difficult to access. 

 

Thank you for your consideration.

 


